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To the parents
of school beginners

  Leselust in Rheinland-Pfalz – Lesespaß aus der Bücherei

The joy of reading in Rheinland-Pfalz – Reading fun from your library
Dear parents,

your child has just started school. We are sure he or she was   eagerly looking forward to school life. But every beginning can also be difficult at times. 

This is why right now it is important for your child to have books that are enjoyable, books which make him or her want to discover the world of the alphabet, the world of reading and writing.

The Public Library has a large selection of children's books: funny and interesting stories for reading aloud or for reading by oneself, and also non-fictional books that help to understand the world.

There is no membership fee for your child in the library or for borrowing books from the library. Just come along with him or her and get to know us.

Our opening hours are:

Monday: 

[MONTAG – ZEITEN]

Tuesday:  

[DIENSTAG – ZEITEN]
Wednesday:
[MITTWOCH – ZEITEN]

Thursday:

[DONNERSTAG – ZEITEN]
Friday:


[FREITAG – ZEITEN]

Saturday:

[SAMSTAG – ZEITEN]
Sunday:


[SONNTAG – ZEITEN]

We look forward to welcoming you!

Your Public Library
[ANSCHRIFT – GGF. STEMPEL]
